
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 2nd October 2017 

 

Christmas with Richard Cock 
 

 
 

Christmas Carols for the whole family with Richard Cock, the Symphony Choir of Johannesburg and the 

Johannesburg Festival Orchestra 
 
Where:  Linder Auditorium 
 
When:  Saturday 9th December @ 4:30 pm 
  Sunday 10th December @ 3:00 pm 
  (Availability of seats is better on Saturday) 

Cost:  R 210:00 
 
If anyone is interested in attending this show, please contact Ian Stuart, Unit 87 on ian.stuart@mweb.co.za 
by Friday 6th October, telling me which show you would be interested in,  and I will see if I can make a block 
booking. 

 

Cheers  

 

Chris Edwards  -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Christmas with Richard Cock 
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